
To Whom it May Concern,

My name is Cassie Seppi and I have called this great state of ND home since 2018. I have a small

family business that falls under the cottage food laws. I am in full support of SB 2386. Not only

would it give more freedom back to the individual, but also bring more money into the state. The

ability to ship my products would benefit my business and the countless other small businesses

around the state. 

The opposition might bring up that there isn't any regulation, so what if people get sick. My

response is let the free market do its job. Word would spread that someone's product is not good

and they would either go out of business or fix their mistakes. 

Please vote "YES" on SB 2386

Cassie Seppi

Alsen, ND


